
March 2, 2017 

 

 

President Staci Landsberger opened the public information meeting at 7 pm and noted that board 

members Joel Brice, Erich Kroh, Jolene Rohde, Larry Rohde, and Staci Landsberger were present.  Also 

attending the meeting was County Superintendent Mike Heilman and Dottie Longmuir.  Also attending 

were Sharon and Jeff Langley, Mark Springer, Patty Hess, Roy Kuil, Kendra Roeder, Lori Reis, Corrine & 

Sanferd Mees, Matt and Amber Brintnell, Nichole Kapp, Annie and Samantha Bergrud, Cory and Lisa 

Glaser, Katie and Dana Aitchison, Shawn and Jamie Whitney, Kris O’Neal, Angela Freeman, Caden 

Montplaisir, and Gerri Kroh.   

 

Larry Rohde made a motion to approve the agenda.  Erich Kroh seconded, and the motion carried with 

all board members voting yes. 

 

Mr. Brice presented a PowerPoint showing information regarding sending 6th grade students to Bismarck.  

Mr. Heilman also shared information with the public.   

 

At this point, the board listened to all testimony regarding sending 6th grade students into the Bismarck 

school system.  Speakers were as follows:  Roy Kuil, Katie Aitchison, Kris O’Neal, Shawn Whitney, Mark 

Springer, Annie Bergrud, Jeff Langley, Matt Brintnell, Nichole Kapp, Lori Reis, Gerri Kroh, Kendra 

Roeder, Samantha Bergrud, Caden Montplaisir, and Cory Glaser. 

 

Jolene Rohde made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 9:20 pm.  Larry Rohde seconded, and the motion 

carried with all board members voting yes. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Dottie Longmuir     Staci Landsberger 

Business Manager     President 

 


